MOL Posters Required?

I was wondering if the new posters required by the MOL to be
posted in all Ontario workplaces replaces the current
“1,2,3,4" WSIB poster? Given that they cover different topics
I'm guessing that they are both required now but given the
changes in responsibilities between the MOL and WSIB I thought
it was worth clarifying. Thanks!

[Llearn more caption="Click for Answer”]

We reached out to the Ontario MOL, which said this: “No. The
new MOL poster is required to be posted under the Occupational
Health and Safety Act. The existing WSIB poster is required to
be posted under the Workplace Safety and Insurance Act.”

[/learn more]
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